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David was born on June 26. He speaks English only. His missionary involvement 

includes: 

• evangelism 

• preaching 

• teaching 

• leadership training 

 

Kelley was born on March 9. She speaks English only. Her missionary involvement 

includes: 

• music ministry; choir/group vocals 

• teaching 

• ladies’ seminars 

 

 

Biography 

For two decades David and Kelley Dibble have served as missionaries in the 
North Pacific. After serving one year on AIM and seven years as an intermediate 
missionary in the Philippines, in 2008 the Dibbles changed fields as career 
missionaries to the Pacific sub-region of Micronesia which consists of five island 
nations: the Republic of Palau, the four Federated States of Micronesia (FSM), 
the Northern Mariana Islands (NMI), Guam, and the Marshall Islands. In 2010 
Pacific Regional Evangelists was added to their appointment. 
David serves the UPC Micronesia as field superintendent, and the Pacific 
Region as secretary. Following deputation, the Dibbles will return to this vast 
field of labor in 2021 to serve their fifth missionary term. Their vision for the 
UPCM aligns with the UPCI’s Strategic Growth Initiative (SGI): train and license 

missionary profile 



new ministers of the Gospel, establish new works and preaching points in our 
five island nations, create a culture of growth in every local church, and help 
strengthen our island brothers and sisters in accomplishing these goals. Some 
plant, some water, and God will provide the increase! 


